
February 27, 2024 

Mooretown Minor Hockey Association 

c/o 1155 Emily Street 

Mooretown, Ontario 

I am writing to inform you about my decision to leave my position as Board President of 

Mooretown Minor Hockey Association, effective immediately. 

While serving as a member of the board, I have seen much growth in the organization 

and I am truly satisfied with the progress we have made. However, administration of 

sports is a very evolving atmosphere and increasingly time consuming. Over the past 

year, it has become very difficult for me to balance the commitment required to do this 

role effectively, all while trying to maintain my personal life with my family, and my 

business. I want you to know that my departure is simply due to my need to make my 

extremely strenuous schedule slightly less demanding, and to free up time to spend with 

my family. 

Thank you for the opportunity to contribute to such an incredible organization. I've truly 

valued the opportunity to work with such a strong and dedicated team. I wish the best 

to you and the other members going forward. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Geoffrey Dale 

 

  

 

 

 


